
 

 

    

 

 
 
 

    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

I’m pleased to welcome everyone to the first community consultation for the Punjabi 

Intercultural History Advisory Committee, here at the Reach Gallery and Museum in 

Abbotsford. 

 

This consultation is an opportunity for regional organizations, communities and institutions to 

work together to preserve the stories, experiences and artefacts of Punjabi heritage in BC for 

future generations.   

 

Thank you to the Royal BC Museum, the Centre for Indo Canadian Studies at the University of 

the Fraser Valley and to contributors from across the province for your support. 

 

I look forward to seeing the results of these consultations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 

 

 

 



 

 

    

 

 
 
 

    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

I’m pleased to welcome everyone to the second community consultation for the Punjabi 

Intercultural History Advisory Committee, here at the Central BC Railway & Forest Museum in 

Prince George. 

 

This consultation is an opportunity for regional organizations, communities and institutions to 

work together to preserve the stories, experiences and artefacts of Punjabi heritage in BC for 

future generations.   

 

Thank you to the Royal BC Museum, the Centre for Indo Canadian Studies at the University of 

the Fraser Valley and to contributors from across the province for your support. 

 

I look forward to seeing the results of these consultations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 


